
July Minutes - Summary

Meeting Commenced: 10.50am 

Present:     Louis Koolen, Colin Mitchell, Peter Mackey, Anne Grayden, Julie Sadler, Ruth 
Griffin, Henrietta Hohnen
Apologies: Toni Dixon, Alison Mackey

Business Arising:

Business Arising from Presidents Report
1. Louis is preparing a Covid-19 Plan. 
2.  Agreed we could  not  re-open at  this  stage.  Physical  limitations  of  our  room & Govt
requirement that we adhere to 1.5 metre rule it seems to prohibit it.

Correspondence:
1.Secretary to  write  to  CCLC re possible access  to a space within the main building for
lessons/workshops.
2. Ronnie enquired re future of red point events on BBO now that clubs are beginning to
return.

Treasurer’s Report:
Peter presented reports for May & June. BBO is running but has made little difference to
accounts.

Tournament Organiser’s Report:
1. Julie to write to ascertain how many red points we have left for year. 
2.  Warren  Lazer  has  written-  State  Wide  Pairs  cancelled.  He  suggested  that  UHMP  in
November be cancelled & that a State Wide Pairs with Prs which would include <25, <50 &
<100 be held instead

General Business:
1. New members Janice Crane & Marianne Xerri
2. Get Well card to Ruth Griffin
3. Issue of what to do with biscuits discussed

Meeting closed at: 12.15pm


